UNM School of Law

Faculty Meeting

August 24, 1971

12:00 noon

Convened in Conference Room

MINUTES
Present: Dean Hart; Assistant Dean Geer; Professors Barnett,
Daniels, Ellis, Fink, Kanowitz, MacPherson, Muir,

Parnall, and Weihofen; Mr. Norwood.

Absent: Professors Utton, Walden, and Walker.

The meeting was presided over by Dean Hart and attention was given
to the following matters:

1. The petition from Patricia Hunt requesting permission to take
courses in the School of Architecture and receive law school
credit was considered and denied.

2. It was announced that Michael Norwood would be associated with
the Clinical Law Program and that Jon Sutin would be teaching
the Civil Law section of the Clinical Law Program.

The meeting was adjourned sine die.

Respectfully submitted,

Hunter L. Geer
Assistant Dean
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